

Neah-Kah-Nie School District No. 56

NEHALEM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

36300 Eighth Street • PO Box 190 • Nehalem, OR 97131-0190

(503) 355-3650 • Toll free 1(888)218-2455 • Fax: (503) 368-7721

Seagull Spirit!

Kristi Mills, Principal Amy Cram, Secretary

May 22, 2023

Kathryn Stock Deb Tinnin PO Box 1212 Manzanita, OR 97130

Dear Kathryn and Deb,

Thank you for your generous donation to Nehalem Elementary School for the building of our community and school walking track. Your donation helped us reach our fundraising goal so we can build an outdoor community and school walking track around the outside perimeter of our soccer field this summer! With your donation and with what our students raised from the jogathon, we totaled \$4729.76 plus the additional \$5000 we have from another donated source. Like we talked about on the phone, our students DO deserve the good, costly running bark chips, and they are definitely going to get them! :) Thank you for giving to our school...it is supporters like you who make a difference in what we can offer the students, staff and the community.

Thank you so much. Please come see our track when it's finished this fall and take a lap or two!

Sincerely,

Kristi Mills

Nehalem Elementary School Principal